## FORWARD Ally trainings set for spring semester

The FORWARD Ally program has scheduled two spring trainings for male faculty – Thursday, Feb. 9, from noon to 1:30 p.m. and Friday, April 13, from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Memorial Union Hidatsa room. Lunch will be provided.

The training will provide male faculty with strategies to help to improve the overall climate for women faculty at NDSU and to identify ways to better recruit and retain women faculty. Registration is required. Male faculty can register for the training by visiting the FORWARD website at <a href="www.ndsu.edu/forward">www.ndsu.edu/forward</a>. For more information about the Allies program, contact Tom Carlson, advocate coordinator, at <a href="tom.carlson@ndsu.edu">tom.carlson@ndsu.edu</a> or 1-8279 or Canan Bilen-Green, FORWARD director, at <a href="canan.bilen.green@ndsu.edu">canan.bilen.green@ndsu.edu</a> or 1-7040.